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Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Thank you to everyone who came to 
support us at our coffee morning! It 
was great to be together as a        
community and support such a worthy 
cause.  

If you were unable to attend but 
would still like to donate, please use 
the QR code  

Morning Drop Off 

We have noticed an increase in cars stopping by the front gate to let children out 
and into school. This is causing concern to parents and school staff in      relation to 
safety and supervision.  

We ask that you find somewhere to park safely before letting your children out of 
the car.  

Staff will be on the playground from 8:40 until 8:50 each morning. Arrival before 
this time will not be supervised by school staff. If you need to drop your children 
off earlier, we have breakfast club from 8am where they can also have breakfast to 
set them up for the day.  


